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PARISH NEWSLETTER                          

 
 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
 

3rd July, 2022 – The Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 
Saturday 2nd – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm Intentions of Elizabeth White 

 9.00 am The Parishioners 

 10.30 am Ian Alcorn 

Monday 4th   10.00 am Vocations to Priesthood & Consecrated life 

Tuesday 5th    10.00 am Eileen Howlett 

Wednesday 6th  10.00 am Vocations to Priesthood & Consecrated life  

Thursday 7th 10.00 am Joe Kennedy 

Friday 8th  10.00 am Vocations to Priesthood & Consecrated life 

Saturday 9th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm Vocations to Priesthood & Consecrated life 

 9.00 am Josephine Depares 

 10.30 am The Parishioners 
 
 

 

 
Please Note 
 

 • Confession available on request after any Mass – please ask Father Anthony. 

Food Link, Colshaw: Appeal Sadly, the need continues. If you are able to help those who are 

struggling, we would be very grateful to receive the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta 

sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, fruit, veg, meat, fish, 

etc.). Please leave any donations in the box at the back of church.  

Alternatively, you may like to offer a financial contribution to the parish, who will then use your 

donation to buy food in bulk for the Food Link. (Any cheques may be made payable to “Sacred 

Heart & St. Teresa’s Church”). 
 

Theodore House: A Venue For Retreat And R&R The Christian Heritage Centre has a resi-

dential facility, Theodore House, which reopens to the public from July 2022 and offers B&B stays 

for individuals and small groups, as well as a unique venue for retreats, conferences and meet-

ings. Comfortable and with modern amenities on the beautiful Stonyhurst estate in the heart of 

the Ribble Valley. Contact manager@theodorehouse.com for enquiries.  
 

Summer Festival at Ampleforth College A message from Catholic Young Adult’s Charity - 

Youth 2000: “Are you wanting to explore faith, improve your relationship with Jesus, and make 

loads of new friends at the same time? Youth 2000 are preparing to welcome hundreds of young 

people from all around the UK to pray and praise together over the entire Bank Holiday weekend 

(Fri 26th - Mon 29th August at Ampleforth College, York). Families and under 18s are welcome! 

Go to www.youth2000.org/events/summerfestival to book your tickets before they sell out. Spon-

sored places are available if money is an issue - just get in touch at events@youth2000.org.uk” 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

The Apostles Creed 

I believe in God, the Father Almighty, Creator of heaven and earth, 

and in Jesus Christ, His only Son, our Lord, 

who was conceived by the Holy Spirit, born of the Virgin Mary, 

suffered under Pontius Pilate, was crucified, died and was buried; 

He descended into hell; on the third day He rose again from the dead; 

He ascended into heaven, and is seated at the right hand of God the Father Almighty; 

from there He will come to judge the living and the dead. 

I believe in the Holy Spirit, the Holy Catholic Church, 

the communion of Saints, the forgiveness of sins, 

the resurrection of the body, and life everlasting. Amen. 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
St. Teresa's Living Flame Prayer Group: Every Wednesday 
We meet in the parish hall between 11.15 am and 12.15 pm for prayer, scripture, intentions, rosary and 
music. All are most welcome to join us. For further information please contact: Marcelle Perch Tel: 
07776343499; Mary Robinson Tel: 07505127451 
Praying for the unborn and women facing crisis pregnancies “We pray for our Government, that their ability 

to support pregnant women would increase and that they would anchor themselves on the desire to protect 

all human life. Lord hear us.” 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

   

Sunday 10th – 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Reg. Charity No. 234025 

Sunday 3rd – 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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St. Teresa’s Garden Party – Sunday 10th July – Save the Date! 

We are hoping to hold a garden party in the parish hall & garden on Sunday 10th July after 10.30 

am Mass. Parishioners are invited to make cakes for the occasion to sell on the day. Strawberries 

and cream will also be available. Volunteers to help set up and serve on the day are most wel-

come - please speak to Father Anthony.  

 

There will also be a Raffle! 

 

 

 

Monsignor Lightbound Remembered & Priestly Vocations 

Bishop Mark writes, “It was good to see so many clergy and people come together at Bromborough 

for the Requiem Mass for Monsignor Chris Lightbound. We remembered his love and service of 

the Diocese and his fascination with its past which led him to write on many historical subjects 

from the conversion of the Wirral Vikings to the Recusant Missal of Lyme Hall. However, in an 

article he sent me that had been published at the turn of the century in Priests and People he 

looked to the future ending with these words about priestly vocations: “We wring our hands over 

the lack of priestly vocations. Are we presenting too respectable an image of the priesthood? I be-

lieve that there are many generous young people ‘out there’ who would respond more readily to a 

call to radical self-sacrifice in imitation of the Master. Their contemporaries are lost without Christ. 

Will they come to their aid? They need to hear this kindly but challenging voice: “If you would be 

perfect, go, sell what you possess and give to the poor … and come, follow me.” Chris’s reflection 

reminded me of a similar point made in Father Stephen Rossetti’s book “The Joy of the Priesthood” 

published some years later where Father Rossetti writes: “Priesthood is difficult. Ironically, we 

might actually have more vocations to the priesthood if our young people realised how challenging 

this life really is … Young people want a life of meaning and challenge. Priesthood, when lived with 

integrity, is such a life.”  

 

Stonyhurst Summer Courses  
 

Catholicism & Contemporary Culture - 4th – 7th August 2022  

Explore the themes of truth, sacramentality and the symbolic in Catholicism and the challenges 

from contemporary culture. The second in our Faith & Reason series, this course offers a practical 

approach to fundamental themes of the Catholic faith. Of particular interest to senior leaders, 

teachers and catechist seeking a deeper knowledge of the Catholic vision in today’s world. 

https://christianheritagecentre.com/events/faith-and-reason-2/  
 

The Search for Happiness – 26th – 29th August 2022  

Explore the four pillars of the good life – the Cardinal virtues – and how they structure our search 

for happiness, through the philosophy and theology of St Thomas Aquinas. In partnership with 

CEPHAS, this course offers a fascinating engagement with this foundational theme for the Christian 

life through the thought of the Church’s greatest theologian. https://christianheritagecen-

tre.com/events/the-search-for-happiness/  

 

 

St. Teresa’s Car Park Renewal 2022/23 

Please note that car park passes have been extended to 30th September 2022 and the renewal 

process will now begin at the end of August with renewal forms being available around that time.  
 

Just a reminder of some of the conditions of use of the car park: 
 

- During Mass times, the car park may only be used by parishioners attending the Mass and for 

no other purpose. 

- Use of the car park is for short periods only, such as for shopping. It is not for all day use or for 

work. 

 

Protecting Life:  An important Meeting to hear about the Work of SPUC 

Thursday 7th July, 7pm at New Life Church, West Road, Congleton CW12 4EY [opposite St Mary's 

Catholic Church]. Come and hear how you can help build a culture of life in our local area. Following 

the repeal of Roe v. Wade in USA, it is time to get serious about our own Abortion Act 1967, which 

introduced legal abortion to the whole of the English speaking world. Further details in the porch 

or text Wanda Haig 07593 835114. 

 

Civic Service for the Wilmslow Town Council 

Please note that Mass on Sunday 25th September at 10.30 am will be for the chairman and mem-

bers of Wilmslow Town Council. 

 

Madonna Del Rosario Procession - Sunday 3rd July 2022 - 1.15pm - All Welcome 

Each year the Manchester Italian Association have a procession through Manchester. As some of 

the Diocese of Shrewsbury falls within the Greater Manchester area, we have been invited to again 

participate in the procession as a pilgrimage family we hold a devotion to Our Lady. If you would 

like to join in the procession with our pilgrimage banner or as a spectator, please meet us on 

George Leigh Street in Ancoats, we are normally where it crosses with Sherratt Street, at 1pm and, 

if you have one, please wear a Diocesan Polo Shirt. The procession will begin in George Leigh street 

cross onto Newton Street through Piccadilly onto Portland Street turning right at Princess Street 

into St Peter’s Square. There is normally a short service in St Peter's square before returning. 

 

Following the Diocesan Listening Phase  

Bishop Mark writes, “Since the completion of the Diocesan Listening Phase, a national synthesis of 

diocesan reports has been brought  together. The bishops will be meeting this week to reflect on 

our shared discernment to be offered to the continental phase of this process eventually leading to 

the October 2023 Synod of Bishops in Rome.” 

https://christianheritagecentre.com/events/faith-and-reason-2/
https://christianheritagecentre.com/events/the-search-for-happiness/
https://christianheritagecentre.com/events/the-search-for-happiness/

